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June 24, 2020 
       VIA EMAIL:  premier@gov.bc.ca 
The Honourable John Horgan 
Office of the Premier 
PO Box 9041 Stn Prov Govt 
Victoria, BC  V8W 9E1       
        
Dear Premier: 
 
Re:  Letter of Support – Film Studio in the Capital Regional District, British Columbia 
 
Saanich Council at their meeting of June 23, 2020 resolved as follows: 

“That Council write a letter of support regarding the economic and cultural benefits 
movie studios would bring to the region to the Honourable Minister Joyce Murray, the 
Office of Western Economic Diversification Canada, the Finance Minister of British 
Columbia, and the Premier of British Columbia, and request they consider applications 
from projects seeking financial support.” 

The CRD has many unique and diverse locations but require this type of infrastructure to provide 
for medium to large productions. Companies are demanding studio space and recent changes in 
the industry, specifically with the popularity of streaming, have made the need for studios ever more 
apparent. Greater Victoria has the unique opportunity of being able to provide lifestyle and climate 
for year-round filming opportunities. For more details please see the report to Saanich Council, 
dated June 19, 2020, attached. 
 
We hope that you will recognize the exceptional opportunity that will only continue to expand if an 
approval of a film studio was endorsed in the Capital Regional District.  
 
I appreciate the opportunity to provide this letter of support and if there are any further comments or 
questions I can be reached by phone: (250) 475-5510 or by email: mayor@saanich.ca.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Fred Haynes 
Mayor 
c. Saanich Council 
Enc. 
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